
Alexandria City Public Schools 

Talented and Gifted Advisory Committee 

June 1, 2022 Minutes 

 

Meeting: June 1, 2022, via Zoom 

Current TAGAC Members Present:  Nicholas Miller (Chair), Kathleen Sheehy (Vice Chair), Julia Egy 

(Secretary), Andrew Corso, Daphney Denerville-Davis, Michael Dukes, Mark Lacy, D Ohlandt, Laura Rose, 

Mary Beth Walker, Dr. Megan Tempel-Milner 

Old Business:  

● The minutes from the March and May meetings were approved. 

 

New Business: 

Chair’s Remarks 

● The purpose of the meeting is to vote on the outstanding meeting minutes and the TAGAC’s End 

of Year Report. 

● TAGAC End of Year Report 

○ There were a handful of revisions to the End of Year Report, nothing substantive.  There 

was a formatting change, as well as changes for clarity. 

○ The End of Year Report was approved. 

 

Incoming Chair Remarks - D. Ohlandt 

● Planning for the 2022-2023 school year is beginning.   

● The first TAGAC meeting will be in either August or September 2022.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm. 


